
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful half term with your families and friends. We have had a super first week 
back at school this week and the children have settled beautifully back into their routines.  
 

Key Stage 2 attended church with Reverend Jonathan this week, focusing on Daniel and the Lion’s Den. 
The children also explored honesty, always telling the truth and courage.  
 

The children in Reception have been learning all about ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’ and have been 
engaging in provision activities linked to this.  
 

The children in KS1 have been looking at Horrid Henry this week. They wrote down questions that they 
would like to ask Henry and he responded to them through a video link. The children were very excited 
and are keen to learn more about him. 
 

Some of the children in Year 3/4 were awarded their pen licenses in worship this week. This means that 
they will be able to write in pen in their English, Writing and CFL books from now on. We are all very 
proud of them and are looking forward to presenting more licenses over the coming weeks.   
 

Year 5/6 have been exploring the ‘Eye of the Storm’ in English this week. The children watched a visual 
clip in the Immersion room to enhance their writing.  This week the children have become mini 
scientists, investigating the rate in which material dissolves.  
 

We currently have a ‘Reflection Garden’ project going on at school, which is being developed by the 
Worship team. We are pleased to announce that a successful grant application has been submitted to 
Tesco. Our project will be available for voting during November and December in the Atherton and 
Leigh store. When you are out shopping, please make sure you get the tokens and place them in the 
box so we can get as many votes as possible.  
 

I hope you have a lovely weekend 
 

Miss Young 
Head of School 
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rd
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What’s coming up... 
 

Sunday 12th November –   Remembrance Sunday Parade 
Week beginning 13th November –  Anti-Bullying Week 
Thursday 16th November –   Open Day/Evening. 
 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to 
drop off children for breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars 

are very dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in 

the bus lane. 
 


